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 Wrestling in the north is now in a stable condition.
 Sudbury, Sault Ste. Marie and Timmins continue to recruit young officials from various high schools and colleges in our area.
 Sudbury will be looking for new coaches as we had a few have left town and a few teacher coaches have taken positions in the elementary school in our district, so we are hoping that they will help us to start new programs there to help our high school programs that are growing.
 Sault Ste. Marie 4 high schools and their university are stable and producing Officials, Pairing Masters and Wrestlers and continue to improve in all aspects of the sport
Thanks to Bev Holmes, Brent Friya and Trevor Manchester for their support and encouragement .
  Timmins is secure and the coaches up there are working hard to develop officials.
Overall last season I gave 4 clinics in the north and we hosted 6 tournaments and there were no major concerns about the young officials we are training.
Our biggest concern is that most of our officials are also coaches and being a small community, we have trouble recruiting new officials and coaches and keeping them in our area
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